
 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 

(416) 767-1666 
March 20, 2008 
        VIA MAIL and E-MAIL 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

Notice of Intervention: EB-2007-0905 
Ontario Power Generation Inc. 

 
We are in receipt of correspondence from the Consumers Council of Canada 
dated March 20, 2008 and Energy Probe dated March 19, 2008 concerning the 
voluminous update to the pre-filed evidence.  We have consulted with both the 
CCC and Energy Probe and agree with their respective submissions concerning 
the need to adjust the timeline for filing interrogatories to account for the 
numerous changes to the evidence. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 
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